










Your Comments: The proposed development (for which work has already started) can clearly be seen from Loud 
Bridge Road, contrary to the statement in section 22 of the Application. 

The existing large storage sheds can be seen from Loud Bridge Road and the proposed new livestock shed would be 
sited between the existing sheds and the Road. In the Application it has been stated that it cannot be seen from a 
public road, so the Application is misleading. 

The proposed site would result in visual, noise and smell nuisance for all the neighbours on Loud Bridge Road. This 
could easily be avoided if the Applicant were to construct the proposed new livestock shed on the other side of the 
existing storage sheds, where there is ample space for it, and is closer to the grazing land where the Applicant would 
presumably graze this livestock. 

I hope that you can consider these comments. 
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